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HPV and DTP/MenACWY vaccinations

11 Mar 2025

Action for schools: Please share the newsletters with parents of year 8 / year 9 pupils as appropriate.

The school aged immunisation team at Vaccination UK have produced newsletters for parents on

HPV (human papilloma virus) vaccinations for all year 8 pupils 
Teenage booster DTP/MenACWY (Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio/Meningococcal ACWY) vaccinations for all year 9 pupils

About the newsletters

The newsletters detail:

what the vaccines protect against
why your child should have the vaccine
information on having the vaccine at school and consent
frequently asked questions
links to GOV.UK for further detailed information.
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HPV Newsletter March 2025.pdf (pdf)

DTPMenACWY Newsletter March 2025.pdf (pdf)
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